
 

North Gem School District #149 
360 South Main  - PO Box 70 – Bancroft, ID 83217 

Rigor, Relevance, and Relationships yield Character, Confidence, and Competence 
 

Dear Attorney General Labrador, 
 

I am writing to notify you of a confirmed unauthorized data 
breach involving North Gem School District 149. This incident 
occurred via PowerSchool, and we are actively working to 
assess the full scope of the breach, secure affected systems, and 
address any potential impacts. 
 

In compliance with state policy, which requires immediate 
notification to your offices in the case of a confirmed data 
breach or unauthorized data disclosure, we are submitting this 
notification. 
 

If further details or documentation are required, please let 
us know how we can provide them. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kyler Miller 
Superintendent 
North Gem School District 149 
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